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Report on Career Fair Event 2024  

At Maharaja Agrasain Public School, Ashok Vihar 

On November 29, 2024, Jaspal Kaur Public School participated in the Annual Career Fair 2024 hosted by 

Maharaja Agarsain Public School, Ashok Vihar. The event, held from 9:30 AM to 11:00 AM on the school 

premises, provided students with the opportunity to interact with potential employers, explore diverse career 

paths, and build professional connections. 

Our school was represented by 10 students from Class XI and two teacher volunteers. The fair featured 15-20 

exhibitors from various industries, including technology, healthcare, finance, marketing, and education. 

Participating companies ranged from innovative startups to renowned corporations, offering insights into 

numerous career opportunities. 

The event also included sessions on resume building, interview preparation, and navigating the job market, 

equipping students with essential skills for their professional journeys. The fair was an excellent networking 

platform, enabling students to engage directly with recruiters and hiring managers, submit resumes, and even 

participate in on-the-spot interviews. Many attendees gained valuable insights into internships and full-time 

employment options, making the event an enriching experience for all. 

 

 



Students from various academic disciplines actively participated in the event, demonstrating a strong interest 

in connecting with employers. The Career Services provided additional support through resume clinics and 

mock interview sessions, which helped prepare students for their interactions with employers.: A significant 

number of companies offered internships for both undergraduate and graduate students, giving them a head 

start in their professional journeys. Companies expressed interest in continuing their outreach to students 

beyond the event, planning virtual interviews and follow-up sessions in the coming weeks. 

Both students and exhibitors expressed high satisfaction with the event’s organization, accessibility, and the 

variety of employers in attendance. Students appreciated the opportunity to speak with recruiters directly, 

while exhibitors were impressed by the quality of candidates.: Some students suggested having more space 

for one-on-one discussions. Additionally, a few exhibitors mentioned that a more detailed map or event 

schedule could have been helpful for locating specific companies. 

The Career Fair proved to be an excellent opportunity for students to engage with prospective employers and 

take the first step toward their professional careers. The success of the event was due in large part to the diverse 

mix of companies, the educational seminars offered, and the efforts of the organizing team. With a few 

improvements, future career fairs can continue to provide valuable connections and career-building 

opportunities for students. 

 

 

 


